UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION OCtOber 31, 1942.

Mr. Guy MecCoy, Coech,
Jef'ferson, QOklahoma,

Dear Coach McCoy:

I am happy to have your letter of October 26th, and
I believe the text I have written, entitled "Better
Basketball”, is the book you want to answer your prob-
lems. I had the high school coach in mind when I wrote

it.

I am enclosing some descriptive material so that you
may know something about the contents of the book. The
book is sold by leading athletic goods firms, or if you
desire an autographed copy I will be glad to send it to
you postpaid upon receipt of your check or money order
for $4.00. It may be that your school library will desire

to purchase a copy.

Sincerelwy yours,

Diregfor of Dhysical Edugcer
FCASAH r&rsl etball CO




